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Date: May 2017  
 

1.  What have you accomplished or worked on this month?  What 
events or activities have you sponsored or presented? (please include 
numbers of participants and helpers) 

 
In the month of April there was one baptism at CTK. Megan Spatola contacted the family and 
attended. So far in May there have been two baptisms at CTK (after mass on the same day). A 
member of the ministry was unable to attend. Monica O’Brien met the families. There are three 
babies being baptized on May 28th during 10 am mass. 

__________________________________________________________ 
 

2.  What are the current or active plans and dreams you are currently 
working on or discussing?? 
 

We would like to see events for young families to attend that would bring them back after their 
child has been baptized. As a team, we are currently working on better coverage for the baptisms 
that are scheduled at CTK.  

__________________________________________________________ 
 


